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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest,

I've spent substantial time conducting salmonid research and recreating throughout all three of these watersheds.
| am writing to express my concern and disapproval of the proposal to remove the Wild and Scenic designation
for any of these rivers. Whether removing this designation is for monitory reason, pressure from an incompetent
local or national administration, or anything else. | beg you to do what is in the best interest of the forests and for
future generations. These watersheds are too important for Idaho to lose the Wild and Scenic River designation.

Thank you for considering these comments.

Sincerely,

Bryce Oldemeyer

Rigby, ID 83442
Bryce.Oldemeyer@gmail.com



